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Dear Mr. Schons,
 
The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response
to your public records request sent in via our website as follows:

 
Please provide any additional reports by the state auditor's office that
were not included with the three 2024 City of Mabton reports currently
available on-line at the state auditor's web page. Please provide them as
an e-mail attachment.
 

In response, there are no further reports released beyond the three released in 2025. 
Please let us know if you have any questions, concerns, or issues regarding this
request.  We will now consider this request closed.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 

Mary Leider, CPRO
Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 (find me anywhere via Teams)
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